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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Zebra Crossing at Heathway 

We have had a few calls from members of public expressing their concern about children just using the zebra 

crossing without actually checking that cars have stopped.  If parents could always check that the traffic has 

stopped before letting children cross. 

Busy in school 

Things have been and plan to be very busy until the end of the school year.  Some classes have managed to get 

out for local trips, Y5 have been doing Bikeability, Y6 are rehearsing for their end of school production, Y6 had a 

one night local residential, Y4 are currently involved in a community Art project… 

Still to come: we will be having some low key sports events to replace sports day but without spectators, the Y6 

production will be filmed for all the parents to see, the new Reception starters will have an outdoor play session 

away from the rest of the school, there are some more class local trips planned.  The usual transition sessions for 

children can’t go ahead as the covid restrictions were extended but their teachers will pop in to see their new 

children briefly and Reception Y1 and 2 are going to have an outdoor event.  Teachers will be meeting where 

children are moving to a new class. School reports will be coming your way before the end of term.   

We have also been advised that most secondary schools are no longer running transition days due to covid 

restrictions but staff from those schools are making visits to meet the children here when they can.  

 

Kind regards – Hilary Priest 

 

 

 

Charity run 

Tuesday 29th June, 18.00 - 18.30 Kids One Mile Fun Run 

Meeting Point KEVICC next to Astro Pitch 

 

Entry fee £1 donation, all profits to charity. Prize for 1st girl and 1st boy per year. 

Age 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, (Total 14). Staggered start, depending on numbers 

Chocolate bar and water for all finishers. One off event using donated assets, It will be on come rain or shine 

reasterbrook@gmail.com 
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